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Dear Parents, 
 
 
The Roads & Transport Authority (RTA) of Dubai, in coordination with relevant 
entities, is undertaking a study to assess the impacts of modifying the current school 
start and end times on road traffic congestion. The main objective of this study is to 
ease traffic congestion during peak times by time staggering school start/end times 
from other business start/end times. 
 

We would appreciate your kind support by filling the survey link so that the 
RTA could incorporate their concerns and suggestions in the study. 

Link: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/Q2KTH97 

 
Thank you. 
 
With regards, 
 

 
 

Asha Alexander 
Principal 
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